
Good morning

Att: Penny Wood.

I am lodging this protest very strongly… 
The congestion on this street has worsened in recent years to the point now, when an on 
coming vehicle is approaching and neither vehicle can pull over to let the other pass, one has 
to reverse some distance to allow this to happen, and if there are a few cars behind, this 
becomes a problem. 

Garbage trucks take 20 minutes or more to pick up in the street, once I have committed the 
direction I am going I am stuck behind the truck until he has finished the street. 
Vehicles are allowed to park both sides of the road on the corners. When cars travelling in 
either directions approach the corner they can’t see the approaching car until they are right at 
the corner, again one has to reverse. 

When I am exiting from my driveway, cars park so close to the entrance I have to do a three 
point turn to get out, if I don’t I will hit the car on the opposite side of the street. 

If approval is given to this application the occupants of Serpentine Cres are going to suffer 
even more than they are now. 

Please acknowledge this letter. 

A very dissatisfied voter,
Robyn Heath
0452 400 421
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